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Today, Under Secretary Hale convened a meeting on the South Sudan peace
process on the margins of the 73rd UN General Assembly. Together with African
regional leaders and other international partners, he discussed ongoing
efforts to address the political, security, and humanitarian crises in South
Sudan, including key actions needed to ensure successful implementation of
the September 12 peace agreement. Under Secretary Hale underscored that the
United States is a partner with the South Sudanese people and the region for
a sustainable peace in South Sudan, and strongly encouraged member states of
the Intergovernmental Authority on Development (IGAD) and the African Union
to hold the parties of the September 12 agreement accountable to honoring
their commitments.
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